
PEBT Information for Parents 

* All schools in Kelloggsville reported in-person instruction for all months of the 
current school year. However it is possible for a parent to receive compensation 
through the PEBT program if their child missed school meals due to a COVID-19 
related absence during this school year. 
Here are the steps: 

1. Fill out Sections 1, 2, and 4 of the Reconsideration Form. 
2. Email this form to Mrs. Ericka Scott (escott@kvilleps.org). She will fill out 

Section 3 (School verification) and send the form back to you. 
3. Send the completed form to MDHHS via mail or email-

MDHHS/SPO Or you can email the completed form 
PO Box 30800, SUITE 1405 to MDHHS-PEBT@michigan.gov. 
Lansing MI 48909 

* Kelloggsville Virtual School students do not qualify for PEBT based on 
their virtual status. 

Additional information about the program can be found at PEBT Information 

https://www.michigan.gov/mdhhs/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Assistance-Programs/Food-Assistance/Pandemic-EBT/MDHHS_5925.docx?rev=4c1c2969770a4290954c5dfc79118c15&hash=F687DF112DA06BADF75F63F148D2ED03
mailto:escott@kvilleps.org
http://michigan.gov/pebt



